



Nursery Activities

Room Christmas Parties

Nursery Party

Wednesday 18th Dec 9.30-11.30 Children welcome to dress festively or come in fancy dress.

If it not your childs usual day, you are welcome to drop them off and pick them up.

Tumbler Christmas Party

Thursday 19th Dec 1-2.30pm

Children welcome to dress festively or come in fancy dress Parents welcome to bring and accompany their children if it is not their usual day.

Toddler Group

Monday <u>9.30-11</u>

Last one before Christmas Monday 16th December. Returning Monday 6th January.

All groups will be held at at Barnardo's,
Moa Place.
Suitable for babies under 2 years.
Limited spaces.



Changing Seasons

Please remember to provide a warm coat, hat and gloves as the weather gets colder.



SICKNESS POLICY

Please be mindful if your child has a temperature of 38 or higher or is unwell to keep them at home. Pease be mindful not to bring sick children into the setting so that we can maintain the overall health of everyone in the building.

If your child has sickness please leave 48 hrs after the last bout of sickness or diarrhoea before they return.

Guidelines are 48hrs from when they start a course antibiotics before they can return.

Fees must continue to be paid if your child is absent for any reason including appointments, illness, isolation due to covid, family holiday or any additional day off ie for a birthday.



STAFF NEWS

We welcome back Shannon from her travels.

Congratulations too for achieving

Level 5 Early Years

Lead Practitioner

qualification.

Well done Shannon!

GRANT FUNDING

Don't forget to claim by 31st Dec for next term. Don't forget to reconfirm each term.

POLITE REMINDER

Parents please

remember to bring in a sheet (cot sheet for the creche children) and blanket for all children that sleep whilst at the nursery.

REMINDER OF TERMS

Please note that the Nursery is open for 39 weeks per year and you sign up for this as a minimum. Holiday Club is available as an additional extra for parents who choose to use it.

Sessions are booked and paid for in advance.

Four weeks notice is required for permanent change of sessions or withdrawal from the Setting not to start back late in the term.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Our last day before the Christmas break is Friday 20th December. We return Monday 6th January.

We wish all our parents a happy and restful

Christmas and New Year



Thought for the month

Every day
is a chance
to-learn

